
Immunization Schedule Update Notification 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of an important update 

regarding the immunization schedule for your child, [Child's Name]. 

As part of our commitment to keeping your child healthy and protected, we have made updates 

to our immunization schedule. The updated schedule is as follows: 

• Vaccine: [Vaccine Name] - Due Date: [Due Date] 

• Vaccine: [Vaccine Name] - Due Date: [Due Date] 

• Vaccine: [Vaccine Name] - Due Date: [Due Date] 

We encourage you to schedule an appointment for the vaccinations as soon as possible to ensure 

your child remains up-to-date with their immunizations. 

If you have any questions or require further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us at 

[Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 


